
KIDS EAT FREE (or for £1 or less) 
We understand that lots of families will be looking for offers to feed their children for as little  
as possible and we hope this helps.  
 
I’ve compiled a list of the large number of restaurants that are offering some fantastic deals for families 
during the school holidays this summer. Please see full details via the Money Saving Central website: 
 
 www.moneysavingcentral.co.uk/kids-eat-free (List compiled from their website). 
 
Josh Hales   
Managing Director, YDP Cambridge 
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.moneysavingcentral.co.uk%2fkids-eat-free&c=E,1,MV0rgaG45hVu3pELWJdW-KHnS7pXGyQaJajR8ifhW66gZK8uKNZY2xoMse_GyTMipQQrAFy1pFEwZ0KFugDRFnEVZI-qUW8gm6Ls708W6l6T9Q,,&typo=1

